
 
 Senate Inquiry – Incidents at Manus OPC on 16-18 February 2014  

Request 2 (l)  

Copies of contracts in the possession of the DIBP between the main service contractors and sub-
contractor engaged at the Manus Island Detention Centre. 

 

Response 2 (l)  

On 30 May 2014, the department advised that it is not in possession of any copies of contracts 
between the main service providers and their subcontractors engaged at the Manus Offshore 
Processing Centre (OPC).  
 
While this advice is correct in that the department is not in possession of any contracts, as such, 
between the main service contractors and subcontractors engaged at the Manus OPC, the 
department does have in its possession a “Letter of Intent” between G4S Secure Solutions (PNG) Ltd 
and Loda Securities PNG Ltd.  A copy of the letter is attached. 
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